
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 19th May 2023  

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

I hope that this letter finds you well.  

We are writing to you today to provide an update on the partnership between the Midland Academies 
Trust and United Learning. 

Further to our previous communications regarding the transfer of the Midland Academies Trust 
schools to United Learning, I am pleased to inform you that the United Learning Trustees have this 
week approved the transfer. 

This means that subject to the approval of the Department for Education’s Regional Director, George 
Eliot Academy, Hartshill Academy, Health Lane Academy and Nuneaton Academy, will transfer to 
United Learning during the Autumn Term. 

We will update you further after half term on the next steps for the transfer, what you can expect to 
happen in the coming months, and the work that we will be undertaking to ensure a smooth transfer. 

As part of the preparations for the transfer of our Academy to United Learning, on Thursday 6th July, 
we are holding a Trust wide staff conference.  

On this day, our academies will close earlier than normal for on-site provision at 12.30 p.m., and pupils 
will be provided with work to complete remotely at home. We will of course provide a space for any 
pupil that needs to be kept on site until collected. Please contact your child’s academy to confirm this 
need, and they will put appropriate arrangements in place.  

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

Kind regards 

 
 
Marion Plant OBE FCGI 
Chief Executive Officer 


